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Teenaa koe.
I look forward to working with you on this project.
Norm
 

From: Kate Madsen <kate@pauaplanning.co.nz> 
Sent: Friday, 3 May 2019 1:56 PM
To: Norm Hill <Norm.Hill@boffamiskell.co.nz>
Cc: biance@pauaplanning.co.nz
Subject: Meeting notes
 
Kia Ora Norm,
 
Thank you again for the time you made to meet with us on Wednesday – it was much
appreciated. Attached are the meeting notes and points for action – do let me know if you see
any changes/additions that need to be made before I save as a final PDF. Look forward to talking
again soon :)
 
Ngā mihi nui
 
Kind Regards,
Kate Madsen
Director – Paua Planning

Environmental & Social Impact Assessments - Resource Consents - Planning Advice and Action
 
Phone: +64 9 4422959
Mobile: +64 21 944583
Email: kate@pauaplanning.co.nz
178 Bawden Road R.D 2 Dairy Flat Albany Auckland 0792 New Zealand

 
DISCLAIMER:

This e-mail message and accompanying data may contain information that is confidential and subject to privilege.
If you are not the intended recipient, you are notified that any use, dissemination, distribution or copying of this message
or data is prohibited.
If you have received this e-mail in error please notify the sender at pauaplanning@pauaplanning.co.nz immediately and
delete all material pertaining to this e-mail.
 

This electronic message together with any attachments is confidential. If you receive it in error: (i) you must not use,
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expressed in this email may not be those of Boffa Miskell Ltd. No claim may be made against Boffa Miskell in regard to
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